Legislator raises

Joan Brooks to me Aug 1

Legislators work for the people; the people do not work for the legislators. The people would prefer pay increases and raises;
however, we have not been as fortunate to have a compensation board working on our behalf, only our legislators.

Pay increases to legislators, while the workers of New York State must shoulder the burden, surely is a sign that the hubris and
elitism exhibited by our elected officials continues unabated.



